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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Leroy, BJ <BJ.LEROY@aecom.com>
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 8:26 AM
To: Feeney, John M - DNR

Subject: RE: Proposed well location

Good morning John,

We finished two years of monitoring at the end of the 2013. | contracted with the Village this spring, and | have
approval/dollars to complete the Rl report. We will work on that through May and June, probably with a deliverable in
July/August.

As far as the sampling, everything remains the same; high levels of VOCs in the park, all downward trends except one
well in Manchester subdivision. The downgradient private wells have completely cleaned up now, there are no trace
VOCs at all. '

I hope all is well with you; we’ll be in touch soon about the report.

BJ

B.J. LeRoy, PG

Project Manager

AECOM - Environment

D 920.451.2589 C 920.980.4602
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From: Feeney, John M - DNR [mailto:JohnM.Feeney@wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 3:03 PM

To: Leroy, BJ

Subject: RE: Proposed well location

Hi B.J. What is going on at Lime Kiln Park and the West Plume Sites?

John M Feeney, PG #750

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Plymouth Service Center




